Undergraduate Travel to Conferences and other professional development activities

The Department of Horticulture supports undergraduate travel to conferences and
other professional development activities. Students are encouraged to apply for the
Horticulture Undergraduate Travel Award. Students must be a horticulture
undergraduate major with at least a 2.5 GPA and the event must be related to

Horticulture. Applications are accepted three times throughout the year and are
reviewed by the Horticulture Curriculum Committee.



